April 2017 Seaver Parents Prayer Calendar
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1. Pray for the Pacific
Sounds Festival on
Alumni Park tonight!

2. “Salvation is found
in no one else, for
there is no other
name under heaven
given to mankind by
which we must be
saved.” -Acts 4:12

3. Pray for students
trying to find
off-campus housing!

4. Pray that students
in our International
Programs remain
safe.

5. Pray for rest for
our academic
advisors as they help
all of our students
plan their schedules.

6. Pray for seniors
who are getting
ready to present their
theses.

7. Pray that we look
outside of our own
troubles and see how
those around us are
in need of help.

8. Pray for our
Women’s Beach
Volleyball team as
they compete in
Hawaii today.

9. “As for God, his way
is perfect. The Lord’s
word is flawless; he
shields all who take
refuge in him.” -Psalm
18:30

10. Pray that God is
at the center of our
decision making.

11. Pray for the “Sex
IQ” in Elkins
Auditorium on the
physical, emotional,
and spiritual effects
of a sexual
relationship.

12. Pray for God’s
guidance within our
campus
administration.

13. Pray that God fills
our campus
counselors with
comfort and wisdom
as they guide
students.

14. Pray that we seek
God’s comfort amidst
anxiety.

15. Pray for
Pepperdine
applicants who are
making their college
decisions for next
year.

16. “My flesh and my
heart may fail, but
God is the strength of
my heart and my
portion forever.”
-Psalm 73:26

17. Pray that our
students in
International
Programs adjust well
when they return to
the States.

18. Pray that God
blesses our campus
staff workers, many
of whom travel many
hours a day to get to
work.

19. Pray that
students are
motivated to study
for finals during Dead
Week.

20. Pray that the
Malibu campus
construction goes
smoothly and stays
on schedule.

21. Pray for our
seniors as they get
ready to graduate
next weekend.

22. Pray that we learn
to manage time
effectively.

23. “Therefore, do not
worry about
tomorrow, for
tomorrow will worry
about itself. Each day
has enough trouble of
its own.” -Matthew
6:34

24. Pray for our
students as they go
into finals week. Pray
for peace, rest, and
clarity of mind.

25. Pray that our
students get enough
rest this week!

26. Pray for students
still trying to figure
out their summer
plans.

27. Pray for safety for
those traveling to
Malibu for
graduation.

28. Pray for students
as they say goodbye
to their friends and
community at the
close of semester.

29. Today is
Graduation Day! Pray
for the Class of 2017
as one chapter closes
and another begins!

30. “Finally, be strong
in the Lord and in his
mighty power.”
-Ephesians 6:10

